
 

                                           
   

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER NEWSLETTER                                                                                                         March 18, 2022  

CALENDAR:  
March 21st RU Log Due 
March 22nd Professional Development Day (Only PM and Full day K attend from 8:30 – 11:30 )   NO AM Session 
March 31st RU store 
April 1st   SWYK  AM/Full day 8:30    PM 12:00 
  End of Term 4, Report cards go home 
April 4th-8th Spring Break   NO SCHOOL 
April 11th  Beginning of Term 5 
April 15th Parent Teacher Conference 
April 27th Student Builder of the Year Presentation 8:30am in the Early Learning Center 
April 29th SWYK   AM/Full day 8:30    PM 12:00    

 

MARCH BUILDER OF THE MONTH THEME: 

“I am a Builder when I am willing to try and when I believe in my ability to succeed”.  In our parent student handbook it 

reads, “In order to establish an excellent institution and a loving, positive atmosphere at American Prep, we must build a foundation of 

virtuous character in our students and ourselves.”  Every day our students strive hard to do their very best and believe in their ability. 

 

STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK!!   
WERE DO WE BEGIN?  I guess the only thing to say over and over is… THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! THANK YOU!  

This past week was staff appreciation week and boy did we ever feel appreciated!!  We were showered with goodies, lunch, 
breakfast, gifts, kind words, AMAZING door decorations, etc. We are overwhelmed with your kindness and thoughtfulness on our 
behalf!  We want to express our sincere gratitude to all that helped our staff appreciation week be such a success!  
 

 
 

APA ANNUAL DISTRICT SUPER HERO FUN RUN   --- SAVE THE DATE - New Venue and Time! 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 7th - 10am at Oquirrh Lake Running Trail, South Jordan UT. Join us for a 1k 

or 5K race, food trucks, silent auction, and fm100.3 with Rusty Keys! We welcome all VOLUNTEER HELP, especially Trail 

Marshals (PS Trail Marshals will receive a FREE T-SHIRT!)  Volunteer Sign Up.  We are also looking for volunteers to help at 

the ELC.  If you are interested please email me directly.  

 

IMPORTANT RE-ENROLLMENT MEETINGS FOR YOUR KINDERGARTEN STUDENT: 

 We are ready to begin our Re-Enrollment process for the 2022-2023 school year.  The first important step to making sure 

your students is re-enrolled at APA for 1st grade is to attend a re-enrollment, “Celebration of Excellence” meeting.  Please mark 

your calendars and plan to attend one of the following meetings at Draper 1 in the multipurpose room. 

  Wednesday, March 23rd  @   8:15 am  Thursday,    March 24th   @   1:45 pm 

  Wednesday  March 30th   @   1:45 pm   Thursday,    March 31st @   8:15 am 

 

MARCH SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM:      

 Ms. Saguilan’s Full Day Class Friday, April 1st  -   8:30 am 

Ms. Buell’s Class:  Friday, April 1st  -  AM Class:  8:30       PM Class:  12:00   

 

KINDERGARTEN CORNER:  

Teacher: “Happy St. Patrick’s Day” 

Student: “What is St. Patrick’s Day? Is it for Patrick on Sponge Bob?”  

 

Warm Regards, 

Carlene Dastrup 

Director – Early Learning Center 

American Preparatory Academy    

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0548A5AD23A5FD0-apasuper1
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